
 

Christmas Jumper Tournament on Wednesday 27th December 

Entries are now open for our popular Christmas Jumper Tennis Tournament. This is your 

chance to shake down the turkey, sweat out the mulled wine and get yourself back on court 

after Christmas for a bit of bracing fresh air and fun tennis. 

Play will run from 10am to 12, weather permitting! Players are advised to turn up early for a 

probably much-needed warm-up and to allow us to start the matches on time. Matches will be 

along the lines of the usual Saturday morning format with players changing partners after 

every match. The club will be open for refreshments that morning. 

If you wish to enter, please do so via ClubSpark, or by emailing Peter Halliday at 

pdhalliday43@gmail.com. All successful entrants should receive a confirmation email on the 

26th. December. 
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